
 

 

25th February 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Rainforest Workshop  

As part of next term’s topic on Brazil, we will be taking part in a Rainforest workshop in school on 

Tuesday 31st March. This fantastic opportunity will involve looking into animals of the rainforests, 

examining tribal artefacts from the Amazon and beyond, studying indigenous people and the rainforest 

ecosystem, looking at some of the products from the rainforest and considering some of the problems 

and our own impact.  

A contribution of £5.50 to help cover costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient 

contributions, the visit may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online via Parent Pay. 

If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a barcode, which you’ll be able 

to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled 

to the cost being funded by school, however you will still need to give consent on Parent Pay. 

 

Kind regards 

Paul Salisbury, Claire Cawley & Jocelin Bennett 

Year 5 Teachers 
 

 


